
 

Facilities Update 

10-20-2015 

• This summer we received 398 work orders and 45 are still pending completion. 
 

• We have been working hand in hand with WPS to go through the Sequence Of Operations for 
Dunlap hall and see how the changes made to the system during the renovation are going to affect 
the operation of the building HVAC system.  
 

• PIN access locks for F building installed and operating.  Had an issue with the unlocking mechanism 
this week and it has been repaired. 
 

• Blinds installed in H207.  We have received a bid for the rest of the blinds on the north side of the 
building and the purchase order is in process. 
 

• Met with District and architect regarding the wall around the Academy.  Plans are being submitted 
to DSA and should be back by the end of the year (5 week lead time).  Will then go to bid in hopes 
of an early Feb/March start date. 
 

• Requisition has been submitted to replace the carpet in the counseling area of S building.  There is a 
lead time on the carpet but as soon as it arrives, we will schedule the replacement. 
 

• Rain gutter installed outside all offices and football office to prevent waterfall. 
 

• We are working with Linik Corp to develop a long range plan for the area behind the softball field.  
It needs to be addresses immediately and taken care of. 
 

• Overhauling entrance on Bristol.  Installed bark and in the process of installing a couple of ca 
natives to make the area more attractive.  
 

• Contractor is currently on site to make the repairs to the domestic water line that feeds the 
Planetarium and the Village.  Repair will be completed by the end of the month.  We have also 
made the repair to the waterline that feeds W building. 

 

 


